
WESTTOWN TOWNSHIP 
NOTICE 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Supervisors of Westtown Township will hold 
a public meeting on Monday, March 7, 2022 commencing at 7:30 p.m. prevailing time to 
consider and enact an ordinance amending its Non-Uniform Pension Plan administered by the 
Pennsylvania Municipal Retirement System pursuant to Article IV of the Pennsylvania 
Municipal Retirement Law, 53 P.S § 881.101 et seq. (Retirement Law) agreeing to be bound by 
all provisions of the Law as amended and as applicable to member municipalities, and to assume 
all obligations, financial and otherwise, resulting from the administration of the contract. The 
complete text of the ordinance can be examined at the offices of the Chester County Law 
Library, 201 West Market Street, West Chester, PA, and at the Westtown Township Building, 
1039 Wilmington Pike, West Chester, PA, during regular business hours. The ordinance is also 
posted on the Township’s website at www.westtownpa.org. 
 
To submit comments or questions prior to the meeting, email administration@westtown.org or 
call (610) 692-1930 by 12pm on March 7.   

 
If you are a person with a disability wishing to attend the aforementioned meeting and require 
auxiliary aid, service, or other accommodation to observe or participate in the proceedings, 
please contact the Township at 610-692-1930 to discuss how your needs may best be 
accommodated. 
 
Westtown Township  
Board of Supervisors 
Scott E. Yaw, Chair 
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